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La Guardia 

AnnouncesA 

New Project 
NEW YORK, Nov. 24—Mayor Fio- 

rello H. LaGuardia of New York 

took the occasion of the Centennial 

Celebration of the Lincoln School 

for Nurses, the Bronx, to announce 

a new slum clearance project for 

“comewhere” in the Bronx. 

Pointing out that the city was 

making great strides in “providing 

hospitals to care for the sick, the 

Mayor said that it was also trying 

to get to the root of the sickness 

and eliminate its causes. Slum 

clearance projects, he explained to 

the 500 nurses and guests, are great 

steps in this direction. 

The mayor had flown early in 

the afternoon from a Washington 

conference with housing adminis- 

tration officials that he might join 

other civic and philanthropic leaders 
in paying tribute to the school for 
its century of progress. 

Other speakers included Mrs. John 

P. Hazen Perry, president of the 

board of managers of the Lincoln 

School for Nurses: Leslie Pinckney 

Hill, president of Cheyney School 

for Teachers: Isabel M. Stewart, di- 

rector of Nursing Education Division 

of Teachers college, Columbia uni- 

versity, and James G. Blaiae. presi- 

dent of the Greater New York Fund. 

‘the Rev. Harold S. Rambo. minis- 

ter of Adams Memoria! Presbyterian 

church, 207 East Thirtieth street, de- 

livered the invocation. 
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